
We are pleased to inform you that the article you submitted to “the 2nd International
Conference on Political, Social Science & Humanities (ICPSH) 2022” entitled
“Sustainable Tourism in Banyumas Regency Based on Local Wisdom After the Covid-
19 Pandemic” with manuscript id ICPSH22-S2-33-MY has been accepted. 

All presenters of the accepted article are required to submit and present their paper
at the conference on October 12th-13th 2022. All the presenters must join the
WhatsApp group via this link https://chat.whatsapp.com/CJvCsWDA0s5AhVkLXbGEYY.
More details and instructions will be announced closer to the event.  

Your interest in the 2nd ICPSH 2022 is very appreciated. We look forward to your
presentation at the conference. 
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Dear, Muhammad Yamin, I Putu Arya Aditia
Utama and Darmanto Sahat Satyawan
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